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Dear Commissioners
My comments on the draft for your consideration

Ken Walker



Proposal by AEC to alter boundaries for Federal Electorate of Dunkley

As a resident of Dunkley | have grave reservations about the draft proposal to
alter the current electoral boundaries

As they currently stand there is, in my opinion, a very cohesive interaction
between social, commercial, industrial, education, sporting, government
services etc fabrics. Such an interaction takes years to develop and only
becomes successful after many and sometimes painful experiences

If it is deemed necessary to shift boundaries, for comprehendible and
justifiable reasons, in accordance with AECs ground rules, then hopefully there
will be sensible compromises made to satisfy practical considerations rather
than a simply mechanical application of the aforesaid ground rules

The Peninsula Link Freeway axis with the Moorooduc Highway seems to me to
be a rational boundary ie to the East is Flinders and to the West is Dunkley; this
would preserve the fabrics referred to in the second paragraph

Hopefully The Commissioners can understand my concerns and suggestions
and give them due weight when the decision process is executed





